
FORTH PORTS LIMITED 

 

NtM No 22 of 2025 18th February 2025  

 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Survey Operations – Queensferry Crossing and Forth Road Bridge 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on or around Wednesday 19th February 2025, Aspect Land & 
Hydrographic Surveys Ltd will be undertaking multi beam and side scan sonar surveys within the vicinity 
of the Forth Road Bridge and Queensferry Crossing.  
 
The survey will be carried out by the vessel “Marine Sensor” (6.9m LOA, White Hull) and is expected to 
last 2 weeks.  
 
During survey operations this vessel will display shapes and lights as required by the International 
Regulations and advise FTNS of all movements and will maintain a listening watch on VHF channels 71 
and 16. 
 
This Notice will self-cancel on completion of the surveys.  

 

 

Issued by:  

Fraser Parker  

Assistant Marine Manager – Rosyth, Dundee and Fife Ports  

 

Status of Previously Published Notices: 

Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force 

Nos 10, 14, 15, 16, 17, 18, 19,20 and 21 of 2025 remain in force. 

 


